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From: Planning
Sent: 03 October 2017 19:08
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0633/FL - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received from

Ms Susan Willmington at Red Barn, Littlebeck lane, Sneaton, YO22 SHY

| have looked at all the details with interest.
Tom Bell Lane which has been refurbished to be walkable and ridable after many years of being

impassable.

The track has now seriously deteriorated due to cows been lead up and down this lane spoiling it for
everyone else.

There is signs of slurry on the track near where the proposed site will be.

| want assurances that Tom Bell Lane will be transformed to the state we were all so happy with to allow
walking and riding without struggling through the mud created by the cows. The farm should have its own
track to lead the cows to their fields after milking.

And this "Slurry Lagoon" be properly managed and inspected regularly.
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